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From: Daniel Sandral   
Sent: Thursday, 26 February 2015 10:36 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 

 
Subject:  
 
WE SUPPORT ASHFIELD COUNCIL'S SPECIAL RATE VARIATION 
 
As a local rates payer, I understand Ashfield Council has consulted with the community about the 
Special Rate Variation, which I support. It is imperative that Ashfield Pool be maintained and 
improved to service the increasing local population. There are very limited sporting facilities in the 
area. The Ashfield Pool is an essential service that will be fully utalised by the surrounding suburbs 
for the years to come. 
Thank you for your consideration and support in the matter. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Daniel Sandral 
 

 

 




